
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carer, 
 
On Friday 17th November we are having a fairy tale day, with lots of activities to 
support literacy and children's understanding of stories.  Children can come to school 
dressed as fairy tale characters. Please don’t feel you need to buy anything. There 
are lots of ideas online that use things you have at home.  
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
The Year 1 Team 
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